
[EXTERNAL] Request for proposed SPA CARA documents

Julia Ruetten <jruetten@NMHSC.com>
Mon 5/6/2024 12:57 PM
To:​madrules@state.nm.us <madrules@state.nm.us>;​HSD-madrules <HSD-madrules@hsd.nm.gov>​

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on links
or opening attachments.
Good afternoon,
 
I am requesting a copy of the notice of and documents for the proposed SPA to, if approved, allow
hospital providers to bill and receive payment for implementing a plan of care under the Comprehensive
Addiction and Recovery Act (CARA), that was noticed in Friday’s Albuquerque Journal (May 3). I don’t
see that the proposed SPA has been posted to HCA’s website (https://www.hsd.state.nm.us/2024-
comment-period-open/), so your assistance is appreciated.
 
Thank you,
Julia
 
 
Julia Ruetten
Director of Government Regulation & Reimbursement Policy
505-340-9489 (cell)
jruetten@nmhsc.com

nmhospitals.org | @NMHospitals
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